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Assembly 
Thanks to Ms Lane and K/1 for a great assembly. There was lots of lovely work 
about Australian animals. That was our final class assembly for the year. There 
will be a Year 6 assembly on Tuesday 18th December at 10.30am. Parents are 
welcome to stay for morning tea afterwards. 
Swim School 
Swim school started on Monday for 45 of our students. They have all been 
assessed and put into groups and are now on their way with their lessons. Don’t 
forget a plastic bag for wet things, sunscreen, goggles and of course undies and 
socks! Thanks to Mrs Hunt and Mrs Carrigan for their work poolside. 
Reports 
Reports are well underway. Teachers are busy assessing and writing about 
student progress for semester 2. We expect that they will be handed out in 
week 9. To help with understanding reports and grading please read the 
explanation on the front page of the reports. Please note that a ‘Working At’ 
grade, which sits in the middle of the grades, means that the student is 
performing at their expected stage level and that they have a sound knowledge 
and understanding of skills and concepts in that area. The ‘Effort’ scales are 
slightly different. We will include an explanation in the report envelopes as 
there is no explanation on the report itself. 
Band 
Due to swim school, please note the following changes to band for the next two 
weeks. Students are working on a new piece to perform for presentation night 
so there is work to be done between now and the end of the year.  

This Friday… Trombones and clarinets only (after 12pm) Mrs Mickle 
not available  

Monday…  Mrs Mickle will have all bands from 12pm 
Next Friday… All bands after 12pm 

Please remind students about their instruments so that they will be ready for 
their final performance for the year. 
Presentation Night 
Our Presentation night is on Monday 17th December at Orange High School. The 
band will start playing at 6.15 and the evening begins formally at 6.30. All 
students receive a book prize in recognition of their efforts during the year. Full 
school uniform is needed on the night. Notes are coming home today.  
Reptile Visit 
Next Monday the reptiles are coming! K/1/2’s program is ‘Up close and 
Personal’ and 3-6 will have Reptile Awareness and Safety training. The visit will 
go from 12.00 until 3.15.  All permission notes and payment will need to be 
returned to the office by Friday.  
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Calendar   
 

 

Dec  
 

10th RESTA ‘in school’ 
workshops 

13th  Year 6 Dinner  
14th  Swim School – Last day  
17th  Presentation Night 

@ OHS 
18th Year 6 Assembly @ 10.30am 
19th  Last Day 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Merit Certificates 
 

K/1  Finn, Thomas, Armilla, 
Jamie, Taylah and Darcy 

1/2 Charlie, Robert, Jack, 
Honor, Pippa, Ali B, and 
Frank  

3   Matilda S, Oscar, Phoebe 
and Maggie  

4   Jazzy, Charlie, Ollie R and 
William  

5/6  Sam, Sam, Caitlyn, 
Emmanuel, Lucy B and 
Brodie 

 

 
 

 

 

  Term 4: Week 8 – 5th December, 2018 
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Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com 
Facebook Page  

Canobolas Public School P&C  

 

 

 
CAKE DAY ROSTER 

Thursday 6th December   
South, Slater, Ringhof, Curtin and Bopping  

 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day contact SUSAN BARNES 0423 973 174, asap 
 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 
 

REMEMBER TO CHECK SCHOOL STREAM ON A MONDAY TO SEE IF IT’S YOUR TURN TO BAKE FOR CAKE DAY 
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